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Here you go
 
Thank you,

Jeanette Barron
Regulatory Technician
 
COG Operating LLC | 2208 W. Main Street, Artesia, NM 88210
Office: (575) 748-6974 | Cell: (575) 703-7411
 

 
 
 
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 1:38 PM
To: Jeanette Barron <JBarron@concho.com>
Subject: [External] off lease measurement application for Tenderloin Fed Com 4H Battery (OLM-220)
 
**** External email. Use caution. ****
Ms. Barron,
 
I am reviewing the off lease measurement application for the Tenderloin Fed Com 4H Battery (OLM-220)
operated by COG Operating, LLC (229137).
 
Please confirm the following person has received notice of this application:

11/14/2020 OXY Y-1 COMPANY 7017 3040 0000 1206 3893 In-Transit
 
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
 
NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information
contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the
sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Further, any contract terms proposed
or purportedly accepted in this email are not binding and are subject to management’s final approval
as memorialized in a separate written instrument, excluding electronic correspondence, executed by
an authorized representative of COG Operating LLC or its affiliates.
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